
Thanks to All Who Helped at Haven from 
Hunger on May 12 
 

The Outreach Team thanks Donna Marino, Phil and Cheryl 
Fisher, Jill DiGiorgio, Judy, Al, and Dan Johnson, Annmarie 
Pendola, and Jeff Langill for helping out at Haven from Hunger, 
sorting food donated through the Postal Service’s annual “Stamp 
Out Hunger” drive.    

We were also honored to represent the congregation in presenting 
Alyse Barbash, Director of Haven from Hunger, with a donation 
to support their ongoing work to aid our brothers and sisters in 
need. 

 

 

Alyse Barbash and Jeff Langill 

Haven From Hunger, May 12 2012 


